
Ulverston Golf Club Girls Open Invitation Day - 30th April 2023 Despite the rain we 
had 9 very keen and enthusiastic girls come along to our event at Ulverston Golf Club 
on Sunday. County coach Tom started the session with short chipping and then 
moved on to the range for lots of different challenges. Plenty of biscuits and sweets 
were up for grabs! The girls thoroughly enjoyed their morning and are all looking    
forward to another session which we hope to arrange soon. Meanwhile many thanks 
to Tom, Fliss (County Secretary), Joan (County President), Rose Saunders (Ulverston 
GC), Alyn Cousins (PGA Pro Ulverston GC) and last but not least of all Ulverston GC 
for    allowing us to use their fantastic facilities. 


